

Thank you for subscribing to the official monthly newsletter for The Underdog Family. We appreciate your continued support for our community and hope you have a great day!

September 2022 Monthly Newsletter



TUF FALL BALL 2022 IS 3 WEEKS AWAY!

Limited tickets remain for our 2nd Annual Fall Ball on Saturday, October 22nd.

At TUF, we are proud to be able to offer our services entirely for free of charge to our small business partners. This is made possible, almost exclusively, through the support we receive at our annual gala.

This year's event will be at the stunning History of Colorado Center and features an open bar, private gallery access from 6-7pm, and live music all night long.

Tickets and more event details are available <u>here</u>. We hope to see you there!

JOIN US



FIVE POINTS ATLAS COVER FEATURES KONJO & TUF

TUF launched our first collaboration with Five Points Atlas this month, featuring the best Ethiopian food in Colorado, Konjo Ethiopian.

Our incredible team member Stephen Jakubowicz crafted the inaugural piece after sitting down with the co-founder of Konjo, Fetien Gebre-Michael, to learn her story, taste the delicious food, then share it all with the greater Five Points Community.

Check out the article below and make sure to stop by Konjo Ethiopian Food at Edgewater Market or <u>order online</u> next time you're craving an authentic taste of Ethiopia.

READ MORE



TUF IS THIS YEAR'S FEATURED CHARITY FOR COLORADO STARTUPS

A big THANK YOU to Party on a Tuesday for featuring TUF as their non-profit partner last week to kick off Denver Start Up Week.

This event was packed from start to finish, with hundreds exploring our booth and learning about our organization.

The group also made an extremely generous donation of \$500, which will help fund our next small business partner for a full year!

Party on a Tuesday was founded in 2015 to build a professional and fun start up community throughout Colorado. You can learn more and check them out here.

LEARN MORE

Join our team for the opportunity to meet new people and have fun, while doing good for the Denver community!

The Underdog Family is a rapidly growing non-profit in Denver with ample opportunities for motivated people to donate their time and skills to support our mission.

We're always looking for more Project Managers, Web Designers, Event Coordinators, Graphic Designers, Content Writers, Digital Marketers, Branding Experts, Social Media Consultants and more.

Whether you're an expert in your craft or looking to get involved with your local Denver community and learn something new— we have a fit for you.

And ICYMI, in partnership with <u>Print Your Cause</u>, you can get your hands on some of our custom-designed TUF apparel and accessories, shipped right to your door - get yours today!

JOIN TUF

SHOP TUF MERCH

"Cultivating a stronger community by highlighting the gems within it."

Denver's Fastest-Growing Non-Profit









Copyright (C) 2022 The Underdog Family. All rights reserved.